


‘A steering committee was elected to explore and recommend tc the
entire committee an organizational structure and reiationship to an
impartial national organization, wita a capaciiy to deal with international
groups, to bring about the involvement of professional, industrial and
governmental organizations in the improvement of clinical laboratory
standards. it was also directed to develop & reccmmended plan for ac-
tilon and to report to the entire commiitee at its next meeting in April
1968. The steering committee is composed of the temporary chairman
and secretary representing the disciplines of pathology and chemistry
respectively, and Doctor Howard Bodily representing the discipline of
microbiology, Doctor Marion Brooke representing governmental agencies,
and Doctor Eugene Flipse representing the specialties of clinical medicine.

' It is recognized that some organizations haveing an interest in clinical
laboratory standards may not have been invited to the firsi meeting. A
mechanism is being developed to allow industry and all national organi-
zations having such an interest to become involved.

“‘Requests for information should be directed to Doctor Ralph Tﬁiers,
Duke University Medical Center, Post Cffice Box 3015, Durham, North
Carolina 27706, '

The Association of State and Territorial Public Health Laboratory Directors
was irvited to have representation but was unable to have someone present.
Dr., Howard Bodily represented the American Academy of Microbiolegy and
Drs. M. M, Brcoke and Joseph Boutwell represented NCDC,
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